
MEETING SUMMARY September 17, 2024

Date and Time: Tuesday, 17 September 2024 at 4:30pm Mountain time

Where: Online: Zoom

Committee Attendees: Caryn  Ann  Harlos, Joe  Dehn,  James  Gohlston,  Andrew
Kolstee, Sam Bohler

Other  Attendees: Nathan Madden

The meeting was called to order at 5:01pm Mountain time.

Records of Past Meetings: The minutes of the 3 September meeting were approved
without objection.

Categories:  James expressed concern about  how to  handle  uncategorized pages,
citing the LP SCC year-by-year history series as an example; Joe said they are just
part of the history of the LP SCC so it should be sufficient to just put them in the LP
SCC  category.  Caryn  Ann  said  as  long  as  she  is  still  working  on  rebuilding  the
categories more generally others should not try to address issues like this.

Site Statistics: Sam said there hasn't been much change and that he will try to have
a written report for the next meeting.

Featured  Article: Joe  reported  that  he  switched  the  article  discussed  last  time
(Michael Rebmann) to be the featured article.

Site Technical: James said that several of the special pages about which he had been
concerned did finally get updated, after about one month, so it may be that things
are set up for them to be updated monthly. Sam said he will look into whether this is
being done by a cron job that we could change to run more often.

Uploading  Projects: Caryn  Ann  reminded  the  committee  that  we  have  a  lot  of
material that still  needs to be uploaded.

Nolan Collection: Nathan Madden said  he  has  limited time to work on this  but
would be willing to help with quick tasks. Andrew said he had to defer his meeting



with Paul Darr because of other things that have been happening but he still hopes
to figure out things on which he can work.

Alaska: Andrew said he plans to speak again with Richard Randolph after reading
his book; meanwhile he has made use of whatever material he could find about this
state in the Nolan archive.

New York: Andrew said he plans to become more active on this after their state
convention.

LPedia Anniversary: James mentioned that the 20th anniversary of LPedia is coming
up February 2025. He suggested we might commemorate this by using a modified
logo, and that it could also be an opportunity for fundraising.

The next meeting is scheduled for 1 October.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:20pm Mountain time.


